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Inspection Report 

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY 
AIR QUALITY DIVISION 

ACTIVITY REPORT: Self Initiated Inspection 

N2697- Wakeland Oil Company, now Fowlerville BP 
203 W. Grand River Road 
Fowlerville, Ml 48836 
Inspection Date: 
3/4/16 

Facility Contacts: 
Current Owner: Dino Cascardo, 517-223-8333 
Spill Responsible Official: David Wakeland, 989-723-5500, drw@wakelandoil.com 

MDEQ AQD Personnel: 
Nathan Hude- 517-284-6779, huden@michigan.gov 

Facility Description: 

I uses 

This site is a gas station that has a permit for soil remediation. The site was owned by private individual, yet 
Wakeland Oil took responsibility for a spill/release thus requiring a soil remediation permit. 

Applicable Regulations: 
PTI289-03 
Previous Inspections: 
none 
Previous Violations: 
none 

Recent Complaints (within 2 years): 
none 

Number of Violations Found During this Inspection: 
none 

Inspection Key Concerns: 
none 

MAERS Reporting 
none 

MAERS Emission Unit List 
none 

Inspection Summarv 
On 3/3/16, I contacted Dave Wakeland by phone and informed him that this site identified by the RRD spill 
database as Facility ID 00015390 and Leak ID C-004-85 was still showing as an "open" site with an active air 
permit. He informed me that the site remediation had been complete to his knowledge and all free product was 
removed around 2005-2006. The rented remediation equipment was removed shortly thereafter. I informed him 
that I would visit the site and confirm the removal of the equipment thus allowing me to void the permit; though 
action by him was needed to close the site with RRD. 
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I visited the location on 3/4/16, the site is a BP gas Station I convenience store under different ownership. 
spoke with the cashier Diane and she allowed me to walk the property and enter buildings associated. I 
confirmed the remediation device has been removed. 

This report will be used to void Permit To Install 289-03. A copy of the voided permit will be sent to Wakeland 
Oil Company and the current owner of the property. 
Wakeland info: Dave Wakeland, 527 S. Washington Street, Owosso, Ml 48867 
Current Owner info: Dino Cascardo, 203 West Grand River Avenue, Fowlerville, Ml 48836 

Although the permit will be voided, this site will still have an "open" status in the RRD spill database until 
further action by Wakeland oil is completed. I ensured Dave Wakeland was aware of this during a phone 
conversation on or about 3/7/16. The RRD contact for this site is Lisa Summerfield, 517-284-5158, 
summerfieldl@michigan.gov 
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